
Camping,  Glamping  and
Caravanning in Glastonbury
If you prefer a night under the canvas, a night in a shepherds
hut or like to tow your own accommodation when you go away,
then this article is for you.

Isle of Avalon

Camping ✔ Glamping ✔ Caravans/Motorhomes ✔

1 mile (drive), 11 minutes (walk) from Glastonbury town
centre

Set in 13 acres offers 70 standard and 30 premier, level,
hard-standing  pitches  for  caravans  or  motorhomes  with
electric hook-ups

50 camping pitches available

Glamping  pods  –  mentioned  on  website  but  no  details
available at time of writing

Facilities include toilets and showers with ladies private
wash  cubicles,  self-contained  disabled  showers,  indoor
dishwashing, laundry and ironing area, secure barriers for
entering and exiting the park, shop and off licence, free
ice pack freezing

Bicycle hire available on request

Family and dog friendly

Open all year

Storage available

W3W: patting.worker.wheat – A: Godney Road, GLASTONBURY,
BA6 9AF – WWW: Isle of Avalon – T: 01458 833618 – Google

https://blog.junglecottages.co.uk/?p=826
https://blog.junglecottages.co.uk/?p=826
https://what3words.com/patting.worker.wheat
https://www.avalontouringpark.co.uk


Rating 4.4 from 226 reviews – Tripadvisor bubble rating 4.0
from 46 reviews

Dragon Willows Farm

Camping ✔ Glamping ✘ Caravans/Motorhomes ✔

1.2 miles (drive), 14 minutes (walk) from Glastonbury town
centre

Welcome 5 touring caravans and/or camper vans

Pitches for tents available for campers who can provide
their own sanitary facilities

Onsite 2 berth and 4 berth caravans available

Approved by MotorHome Fun for use by its members

On a working smallholding with the opportunity for guests
to help around the farm including collecting their own eggs
for breakfast and picking their own farm produce

Open March to December

W3W:  mastering.blanks.teaching  –  A:  Godney  Road,
GLASTONBURY, BA6 9AF – WWW: Dragon Willows Farm – T: 07785
985643 – Google Rating 4.6 from 25 reviews – Tripadvisor
bubble rating 4.0 from 5 reviews

Holiday Cottage Glastonbury

Camping ✔ Glamping ✘ Caravans/Motorhomes ✔

1.3 miles (drive), 25 minutes (walk) from Glastonbury town
centre

Offer camping and caravanning as an extension to the self-
catering accommodation available onsite

Wi-Fi available at each pitch

https://what3words.com/mastering.blanks.teaching
https://dragonwillowsfarm.co.uk


10 tent pitches and 5 touring van pitches individually
bookable online

Freedom Camping Club member

W3W: sounding.stickler.arch – A: Higher Edgarley House,
Ashwell Lane, GLASTONBURY, BA6 8BG – WWW: Holiday Cottage
Glastonbury – T: 01458 835069 – Google Rating 4.5 from 46
reviews – Tripadvisor bubble rating 4.0 from 27 reviews

Paddington Farm

Camping ✔ Glamping ✘ Caravans/Motorhomes ✘

2.5 miles (drive), 29 minutes (walk) from Glastonbury town
centre

Charitable trust and a social enterprise, located on a 43
acre organic farm

Facilities include toilets, hot camp showers, wet weather
barn, camp kitchen, use of fire braziers and fire pits,
classroom,  woodland  classroom,  farm  animals,  woodland,
orchards, ponds, organic vegetable gardens, earth ovens and
pizza oven, large barn for rainy days

Farmhouse accommodates groups of up to 20 visitors in both
dormitory accommodation and individual bedrooms

Longhouse provides flexible consists of two twin rooms and
one family unit that sleeps up to 6 people

W3W: bounding.lottery.lunching – A: Wick, GLASTONBURY, BA6
8JN – WWW: Paddington Farm – T: 01458 832752 – Google
Rating 4.6 from 98 reviews

Old Oaks

Camping ✔ Glamping ✔ Caravans/Motorhomes ✔

3 miles (drive), 48 minutes (walk) from Glastonbury town

https://what3words.com/sounding.stickler.arch
https://glastonburycottagesandcaravanning.co.uk
https://glastonburycottagesandcaravanning.co.uk
https://what3words.com/bounding.lottery.lunching
http://www.paddingtonfarm.co.uk


centre

Adults only

Pet friendly

Winner  of  the  AA  Platinum  Award  (for  parks  scoring  a
quality rating of 95% and over), Best Adult Site 2020 and
Regional Winner 2020 in Practical Caravan’s Top 100 awards

88 level touring pitches, 6 glamping cabins, 2 shepherd
huts and 4 mini cedar lodges

Shop & off licence stocking all the daily essentials with
plenty of local produce, including own prime beef, lamb and
free range eggs and home-made cake of the day

2 shower blocks with 11 private shower rooms, men’s and
ladies’ sections, ladies’ vanity bar, accessible showers
and toilet

2  dishwashing  areas,  2  laundries  (charges  apply),  2
microwaves, 2 ice pack freezers, large fridge – all free to
use

Half acre coarse fishing lake

Freshly baked croissants and pains au chocolate from the
farmhouse, almost every day. Plus, fresh bakery bread and
daily newspapers (pre-order)

Local produce breakfast boxes (pre-order)

Tourist information room with a pool table, 42″ TV, book
exchange, sofas and tourist information point

Fire pit hire

Professional caravan and motorhome cleaning (pre-book)

Premier pitches have satellite and satellite TV hook on the



pitch (+ DAB radio point)

5 x takeaway delivery services a week (Indian / Chinese /
Fish and chips / Pizza and kebab / Wood-fired pizza)

Free Wi-Fi across the park

Secure, 300m dog exercise area with hot dog shower

Caravan store & stay facility

Borrow a bird feeder or bat detector

W3W: screening.wicket.firelight – A: Wick, GLASTONBURY, BA6
8JS – T: 01458 831437 – WWW: Old Oaks – Google Rating 4.9
from 429 reviews – Tripadvisor bubble rating 5.0 from 983
reviews

Middlewick

Camping ✘ Glamping ✔ Caravans/Motorhomes ✘

3.2 miles (drive), 46 minutes (walk) from Glastonbury town
centre

Multi award-winning

As well as self-catering cottages offer 3 Glamping pods and
a shepherd hut

Dog friendly, swimming pool, Wi-Fi, farm shop, coffee take-
away and electric vehicle charging

W3W: suspect.inversely.showrooms – A: Wick, GLASTONBURY,
BA6 8JW – WWW: Middlewick – T: 01458 832351 – Google Rating
4.7 from 92 reviews – Tripadvisor bubble rating 5.0 from
519 reviews

[disclaimer: the information in this article was correct on
the date it was published – always check the details before
planning your trip]

https://what3words.com/screening.wicket.firelight
https://www.theoldoaks.co.uk
https://what3words.com/suspect.inversely.showrooms
https://www.middlewickholidaycottages.co.uk


Do  you  know  any  great  places  in  Glastonbury  for  camping,
glamping or caravanning?

To book holiday accommodation in the Glastonbury area visit
here

https://junglecottages.co.uk/

